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I walk the fields and roads round Wisloe regularly with my dog. The wild life we see On a
regular basis would disappear. We see Herons, Egrets, Water Coles, and on occasions the
cranes from Slimbridge. I have heard that crested newts have been seen in our district,
but cannot say exactly where. Perhaps there should be an investigation?

The amount of traffic on the A38 has increased, we live on the the A38 in Cambridge. At
times it takes a very long time to be able to cross the road. The development on the Box
Road has not been completed, which will increase the traffic. People have to get to work,
either towards Bristol or Gloucester. The noise and fumes from the traffic is bad enough
now, without any more increase of traffic.

I protest and hope that the development will not take place. Where will Cam finish,
Cambridge begin, and Slimbridge begin.

There has been plenty of development around us, we need green space, the room for fresh
air and recreation to enjoy the environment.

Please do not turn these field into concrete. They are full of water at present. Where
will that water go, the land is flat and does not run off.

_ resident of Cambridge.



